
 
 

CALL NEWS 

Mr. Nathan Gartner has accepted Mount Olive’s call to be 

our principal. Miss Heidi Moldenhauer has accepted our 

call to be middle grades teacher. 

 

CEA NEWS! 

Upcoming CEA meetings/events: 

• April 8th-19th: Culver’s for a Cause Fundraiser 

• April 11th: Mount Olive Skating Party  

• April 30th: Tom’s Fundraiser Night 

• May 6th-10th: Teacher Appreciation Week 

• May 14th: CEA Meeting @ 6:30pm  

SPRING/SUMMER YOUTH ACTIVITIES @FVL 

FVL is offering a variety of spring and summer teams and 

camps over the next few months. This link will take you 

to their offerings  

 

UPCOMING DATES 

• March 11-15: Spring Break 

• March 22: End of 3rd Quarter 

• March 28-April 1: Easter Break 

• March 28: Maundy Thursday Services - 10am & 6pm 

• March 29: Tenebrae Services - 5 & 7pm 

• March 31: Easter Sunday Services 

o 6:30(w/ Communion), 8am, 9:30am, 11am 

o Easter Brunch, 7-9:30am 

• Early April: 3rd – 8th Grade Forward Exam Testing 

• April 9: Open Board of Education Meeting 

• April 27: Examination & Confirmation - 9am 

• May 8: Fun & Fitness and FVL Track Meet 

TEEN NIGHT 

Location: The CORE on Sunday, March 17 at 6pm! Come 

and enjoy hanging out, friends, food, and teen led 

worship. This month there will be a special presentation 

by Pillars. Pillars is an organization in the Fox Valley that 

provides shelter, support, and solutions to address the 

housing needs in our community. 

 

 

 

 

SCRIP SALE 

The following $25 scrip cards are available to you for $20 

while supplies last. You will still receive the normal 

rebate percentage listed with each card: Aeropostale, 

Build-A-Bear Workshop, The Children’s Place, Game 

Stop, Pottery Barn, Uno Chicago Grill. 

 

EASTER CANVASS 

On Saturday, March 23, as a Family Growing in Christ, 

we want to share the good news with others. We’ll hit the 

streets of our neighborhood to invite people to our Easter 

services. No experience necessary!  

Meet in the Mount Olive Atrium at 9:30am for a brief 

instructional session. We’ll canvass from 10am - noon, 

and then meet back for a pizza lunch. Sign up in the atrium 

today! If you are interested, but are unavailable that day, 

contact Pastor Priewe for a route to do on your own time! 

(Rain date will be Sunday, March 24 after late church.) 

 

WALK THROUGH SEDER MEAL  

We invite you to join us for a special Seder Meal 

Celebration on March 24th, between the services. This 

event will provide an opportunity for our Lutheran 

congregation to gather in fellowship and to commemorate 

and experience the rich traditions and symbolism of the 

Passover meal which points to Christ, the Lamb of God 

who takes away our sins. Please RSVP by Wednesday, 

March 20th, using the QR code or following this link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4FAEAB2EA

AFAC16-48414448-walk. 

 

HOPE CENTER VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The Hope Center, a compassion ministry of WELS 

United located in Appleton, serves more than 160 local 

families every month with practical needs and the good 

news of Jesus. We are currently in need of additional 

volunteers, especially 2pm-5pm on Wednesdays, but also 

on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons. Reach 

out to our Volunteer Coordinator, Jen Grady, at 920-739- 

0039 or mailto:information@hope-center.org to learn 

more about how you can serve to provide help and hope 

to our neighbors in need. 
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